

## MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and City Council

FROM:

Greg Guernsey, Director

Planning and Development Review Department

DATE:

August 7, 2014

**SUBJECT:** 

Hernandez .26

C14-2014-0060

Withdrawal of Rezoning Request

\*

The above-referenced rezoning request is being withdrawn by the Applicant, who has decided not to pursue redevelopment of the affected property.

Please see the attached letter from the project Agent, which was submitted in a timely manner. You may contact Heather Chaffin at (512) 974-2122 with any questions.

Greg Guernsey, Director

Planning and Development Review Department

x:

Marc Ott, City Manager

Sue Edwards Assistant City Manager

Dear Ms. Chaffin,

On behalf of my client, I hereby withdraw the rezoning application for 2206 Webberville Road, C14-2014-0060. My client has decided not to pursue redevelopment at that site.

Thank you for your assistance on this project.

Sincerely,

Jim Bennett

Bennett Consulting